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From: Darren Alexander 

Sent: Wednesday, 8 November 2017 8:26 AM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Mayo electorate redistribution

To the Redistribution Committee for South Australia, 

I am a constituent of the Federal Division of Mayo. 

I do not believe that the Division of Mayo should be abolished in this redistribution process. 

i actually believe it should be split into two electorates due to the vast distance it covers and the completely 

different lifestyle and environment of the Fleurieu peninsula and the Adelaide hills, possibly separated along 

the line of the peninsula. 

Yours sincerely, Darren Alexander  
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